
HWDSB is holding its second skilled trades panel discussion at which students in grades 9 to 12 can 
hear from a tradesperson about what it’s like to work in the skilled trades. 
 
We hope that every attending student can bring a parent or guardian with them, so they too can 
learn of what the trades have to offer.  
 
The night’s panel discussion will be a great opportunity to ask questions. 

DETAILS
Date: 	 5 to 7:30 p.m. Tuesday, December 1, 2015. 

Where: 	 20 Education Court, Hamilton, ON  180A (Lower Level)

Why: 	 An opportunity for students and parents to learn from those in the trades 	
		  about how the skilled trades are a strong career path 

RSVP:	 By Tuesday, November 24, 2015 to angie.vanderzalm@iechamilton.ca 
•	 Spaces are limited. 
•	 Refreshments will be served

	
For more information:
Please contact your school’s Student Services department or rmorgan@hwdsb.on.ca for more information.
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